
Saturday March 30,2019 

 

WBYC Membership Committee                                                                                                                                                                                          
20 Waquoit Landing Road                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Waquoit, MA 02536                    

 

Dear WBYC Membership Committee,  

I am submitting the following letter on behalf of myself and my family in regard to our membership 
application.  Our interest in joining WBYC goes back a number of years now.  My wife and I have spent 
many days as guests at WBYC, and have attended many functions with close friends who are current 
members of the club.  With our newest addition to the family due to arrive any day now, my wife and I 
have decided to apply for membership at WBYC.  We would love to enroll our daughter in the sailing 
program (when she comes of age).  In addition to the sailing program, there are many other reasons 
why we would like to become members of WBYC.  We have always enjoyed the atmosphere of the club 
and the camaraderie the club would have to offer if we were to be accepted.  I am a native cape codder, 
who has spent my entire life on and around the local waters (and then some).  I have always enjoyed the 
life on the water and have made a career out of it.   My wife and I would love to join the WBYC to 
continue the tradition of enjoying the local beauty Waquoit Bay has to offer.   

In addition to the reasons why we would like to join WBYC, we feel we could be valuable to the club.  
We are both young, hard working professional individuals.  My wife Natassia is a Senior Financial Analyst 
for Cape Cod Healthcare.  She is very good with computers, book keeping, finances, logistics and is also 
very creative.  I am an owner/operator of a small tugboat business, based out of New Bedford.  I hold a 
USCG Captains license with Master of Towing Vessels and have years of experience towing barges and 
running tugboats all up and down the east coast.   I also have an extensive background in marine 
construction, dock building, marine dredging, as well as carpentry experience.  Together, we each carry 
skills that could benefit the club if we were to become members.   We are each very good team players 
and work well with others.    We would love to partake in events at the club and help out by providing 
the skills and experience we each possess should we be accepted.   

We thank you for your time and opportunity regarding our application.  

Respectfully, 

 

The FISHER FAMILY, 

20 Swain Circle, Mashpee MA. 02649 

508-274-2520 


